
New	Lexington	Schools	Parents	and	Guardians:	
	
The	Parent	Portal	is	an	area	for	parents	to	view	grades	and	other	school	related	
information.			If	you	experience	any	problems	with	your	account	please	e-mail	your	
request	or	concern	to	nlportal@nlpanthers.org.	
	
To	access	the	parent	portal,	see	the	instruction	below.	
	
Launch	an	internet	browser	and	go	to	New	Lexington	School’s	home	page	at:	
	
http://www.nlpanthers.org	
	

	
	
Click	on	the	‘Parent	Portal	Information’	tab.	
	
Fill	out	the	‘Parent	Portal	Request	Form’.		
	
Once	the	information	you	have	provided	is	processed	and	verified,	your	Parent	
Portal	login	credentials	and	instructions	will	be	sent	to	the	email	address	you	
provided	on	this	form.	
	
Please	note	-	this	may	take	up	to	5-7	business	days	to	process.	
	
If	you	experience	any	problems	with	your	account	please	email	your	request	or	
concern	to:	

nlportal@nlpanthers.org	
	

Please	be	patient	with	us	as	we	begin	this	new	program.	
	


